COLLEGE OF ALAMEDA

will be

CLOSED

for the month of March

Closed 3/12 — due to Professional Development Day Closed 3/26 — due to Spring Recess

We will RE-OPEN on:
Tuesday, April 9 at 11:30am

If you need assistance with food during this time,
please contact Basic Needs Coordinator, Jeremy Simmons, at jsimmons@peralta.edu




